
March 22, 2021 

 

Mr. Frank DiCicco, Chairman 

Zoning Board of Adjustment 

1515 Arch Street – 18th Floor 

Philadelphia, PA 19102 

 

RE:  8212 – 14 Germantown Avenue, Meeting ID: MI-2020-003108  

 

Dear Mr. DiCicco: 

 

I am writing to indicate non-opposition to granting the variance for the above referenced appeal.   

 

My office received a letter from the Chestnut Hill Community Association on Mach 19, 2021 indicating their  

support of the application for a variance for 8612-14 Germantown Ave. subject to the applicant’s agreement to 

the performance provisos agreed to in an agreement between the applicant and the community. 

As such, I ask that you approve the variance with the provisos.  

 

Thank you very much for your consideration of this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Cindy Bass 

Councilwoman – 8th District 

 


